

Late Photo Orders 2020

Dear parents and students of Dandenong North Primary School,

IT'S STILL NOT TOO LATE TO ORDER 2020 SCHOOL PHOTOS BEFORE LATE FEES ARE INCURRED

Your school photo day was held on 10/11-2020 and all students are photographed regardless of purchase. If you did not place an order but would like to, it's not too late to order online.

ONLINE ORDERING Your child's photos are now available for secure online purchase

4 EASY STEPS TO ONLINE SCHOOL PHOTO ORDERING

Step 1: Click Here - For online ordering process for your school, or Go to www.advancedlife.com.au before photo day and enter your school code 4PC GC3 R2D

Step 2: Enter your student's details

Step 3: Choose the package that best suits your needs (all orders will be returned to the school for collection)

Step 4: Pay for the photos via the shopping cart (upper right corner of the page)

Please Note: Online ordering is available up to 7 days after photo day and after this time, processing fees will apply to all orders.

Place your order on or before 17-11-2020 to avoid the processing fees!